
A few reminders before we break up. 

 

Please can all sold raffle ticket stubs and money be returned on Monday.  If you haven’t been able 

to sell them, this doesn’t matter, please send the tickets back, we will sell them on Sports Day. 

 

Please can all library books be returned by Monday 14th July.  

 

Sports Day is on Tuesday 15th July starting at 1.15pm and running 

on after 3.15pm. 

Entrance will be from the roadside gate into the playground, 

from 1.00pm.  There will be a chance to buy more raffle tickets, a 

cake stall and tea and coffee available but no facility for card payments so please bring a 

little cash. 

There will be no school transport that afternoon.  If this is going to cause a problem for any parent who is not able 

to get to Sports Day, please let us know. 

Please bring your Nursery or Wellies&Wonder child to Sports Day if they would like to join us. 

 

Our Leavers’ service and Fayre (organised by Time Zone and Earth Works) is on Thursday 17th July, starting at 

1.15pm.  All the children will be able to take part in the Fayre so please send them with a small amount of money if 

possible. Most things will be priced at 20p. 

 

Thank you for using the Parentmail system to pay for lunches, clubs and Nursery fees.  Hopefully, the system is easy 

to use and gives you many more options for how and when you pay.  If there is anything outstanding on your 

accounts, please could you clear them before next Friday. (Lunches will continue to accumulate until July 18th as they 

are connected to the register.) 

 

The last day of school, July 18th will be a non-uniform day, to enable us to rehome any lost uniform. 

There will continue to be After School clubs on each afternoon in the Autumn term.  Please send back the pink form 

to book your place before we break up.  We still have places for all clubs, please ask for a form if you haven’t already 

got one. 

 

If you would like your child to have the flu immunisation next term, the details are in your Parentmail 

accounts.  The email was sent on 9th June 2025 

 

 

We return to school on Tuesday 2nd September 2025 


